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Full Text

The Permanent Forum appreciates the organization of a seminar on advances and
challenges in the implementation of the Declaration, which was held in Mexico
City and attended by Indigenous experts from Latin America, and which resulted
in a series of recommendations included in the document “Mexico-Tenochtitlán
Agreements on the Implementation of the United Nations Declaration on the
Rights of Indigenous Peoples”. The Forum calls upon the organizers of that
seminar to report on progress made with regard to those recommendations in the
outcome document of the seminar.
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